
Reminders
If you are dropping your child off to school
after 9:30am, please let your child's
teacher or the front office know. Dropping
off after 9:30am without knowledge 
disrupts the flow of the day. We appreciate
your cooperation in this matter.

During the winter months, please make sure
your child wears/brings a coat to school.
Our students must have coats to go outside
and our classes are required to go outside
unless it is raining.

If your child is diagnosed with a contagious
illness, please let the front desk know as
we need to communicate those to the
classrooms.

Dunwoody Christian Academy

Birthdays Anniversaries

Important Dates
Activities + Events

2024 Tuition Rates

Ms. Sandy (Pre-K)- 1st 
Ms. Carallena (Toddlers)- 1st

Ms. Johnson (admin)-6 years

January 15th- Closed for MLK Day (all

programs)

January 27th- Open House-10:00am-

12:00pm

Class Name         2023 Rate    New Rate as of 2024 
Infants # 1          $1705            $1790 
Infants # 2          $1705            $1790 
Toddlers            $1705            $1790
Explorers            $1688           $1772
Pre-K Prep 1          $1622           $1703 
Pre-K Prep 2          $1622           $1703 
Pre-K                 $1427           $1498 
Kindergarten          $1427           $1498 

February 3th- 80's/90s Neon Prom-4:30-

6:30

February 9th- Valentine's Parties

February 19th-DCA Closed


